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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Much fun was had by all on World Book Day.  Thank you for supporting the day with such amazing costumes. It was also 

great to see so many parents at the reading workshops Mrs Barker led. If you were unable to attend, the information 

will shortly be available on the school website. Our next session will focus on Assessment on 30th March, please sign up 

at the school office.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss K Aldred  

 

 
               

Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers 

 

We are collecting the Sainsbury’s vouchers.  

Please put your vouchers in the box in the hall. 

 

Last year we managed to acquire new outdoor sport equipment 

for the children to use during lunchtime play. 

 
 
 
  

Attendance 

Our attendance target this year is 96%. We are currently at 

95% with Year 2 children having the highest attendance for the 

year. Well done Year 2! For Infant age children every day at 

school is absolutely vital so please ensure your child doesn’t miss 

a moment.  I have noticed that a number of parents are arriving 

late in the mornings. The school gates open at 08.40am and 

children should be in class by 08.55am ready to start their 

learning  at 09.00am  If you are having difficulties getting your 

child to school on time please do make an appointment to come 

and speak to me. 

 

 

 

School Uniform 

Thank you for your on-going support in ensuring all of the children 

are as smart as possible and wearing the correct uniform. 

Recently however I have noticed that some children are wearing 

earrings to school. Earrings are not allowed in school and I would 

appreciate your cooperation in ensuring that your child does not 

wear them. 

Finally, a number of children have not been bringing their PE Kit 

each week. Please can you ensure kit is in school every Monday and 

left until Friday.  

Care Daffodil Appeal 

As in previous years the school will be supporting the Marie 

Curie Cancer Care Daffodil Appeal. Year 2 children will be 

visiting the classrooms with the daffodils, if you would like to 

donate, please give your child a small donation to bring into 

school from Wednesday 8th March. 

Dates for your Diaries 

 

23/03/17 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 

24/03/17 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 

28/03/17 Surrey Heath Music Festival (Yr 2) 

30/03/17 Assessment Workshop (2.30/7.00pm) 

31/03/17 Final Assembly 9.15am 

2.00pm finish 

19/04/17 (Weds) – School open at 8.45am 

 

 

Disabled toilets 

 
A polite reminder that the children’s disabled toilet, near the 

KS1 cloakroom must not be used by parents. 

 Unfortunately, the toilet has been used, become blocked on 

several occasions this term and as a result a plumber has 

needed to be called,  resulting in a considerable charge to the 

school. 

If you require the use of a toilet please come up to the school 

office and staff will direct you to the appropriate one. 

 
 
 
  


